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BRIDGE PAINTING 
  
  

The Hammock Dunes Owners' Association contracted with 
Lamphier & Company to recondition and paint the Grande Mer 
Bridge on Granada Drive (Hammock Dunes North Gate) and the 
Mariners Drive Bridge in Island Estates.  This maintenance program 
is part of the 3-year plan to address all the bridges in Hammock 
Dunes. 
  

The Lamphier crew will start on the Grande Mer Bridge on Monday, 
February 9, 2015.  They will move to the Mariners Drive Bridge 
after they have finished. 
  

There will be one-lane traffic on each bridge during the project.  
Please be mindful of the painting crew. 
  
  
  

Thank you! 
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